
OCTOBER 24th

Please bring your carved pumpkins with your name
written on the back to the school playground on the

morning of Thursday 24th October. The pumpkins will be
displayed at the Halloween Disco and judged by 

Mrs Chignell on the day! 

 £1 TO ENTER- PRIZES TO BE WON! 

Pumpkin Carving
Competition

OUR ANNUAL

IS BACK! 


